
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
HB 2578 is an important step in removing the kind of money that helped Trump win the White House--
undisclosed sources even now reportedly are soliciting money that Russia will aim at candidates of their 
choice in 2018.  Such Super Pacs must be omitted from elections. 
 
Oregon is a progressive state with voter registration easily done by all who obtain licenses.  Continue 
that pattern by reducing the amount of money that candidates can spend and focusing attention on 
voter-contact rather than raising huge sums. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Terry Barber 
1423 A St Apt 12 
Springfield, OR 97477-4981 
(541) 543-9488 
 
 
 


